
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross          

Mennonite Church 

 

www.glencrosschurch.com   
Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  ~   204-822-3864 

 10:00 Worship Service  

Sunday September 4, 2016 

Yet I will rejoice in the Lord, I will be 

joyful in God my Savior. 

The Sovereign Lord is my 

strength; he makes my feet like the 

feet of a deer, he enables me to go 

on the heights. 

        Habakkuk 3:18 – 19a 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


         Today’s Service 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship  –  Matt Klassen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp                                          

“The Prayer of Habakkuk”  Hab. 3:1-19 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 
 

Our Vision Statment: 

We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are 

committed to obeying the commands God has set         

forth in His word (the Bible) through 

 i) Worshipping God  

ii) Evangelizing the unbeliever  

iii) Discipling the believer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Announcements 

Jr. Youth 

The first Jr. Youth Bible study will be on Monday,           

Sept. 19, 7pm @ Glencross.  Jr. Youth is open to all 

students going into grades 6-8. 

 

Sr. Youth 

The first Sr. Youth Bible study will be on Wednesday, 

Sept. 14, 7pm, location TBA.  Sr. Youth is for all students 

going into grades 9-12. 

 

Jr. Youth leader needed 

We are looking for a male leader for Jr. Youth.  If you are 

interested please contact Pastor Trevor. 

 

 

 

Next Sunday – September 11 

Return to regular schedule with Sunday School at 

9:30am and the Worship Service at 10:40am. 

The Vancouver Missions Team will be sharing about 

their mission trip this summer and we will be celebrating 

Communion together as a church family. 

 

The Sunday School department still has one teaching opportunity open 

for this upcoming year! 

Another teacher is needed for the Grade 2 (age 7) Sunday School class. 

This is a “half-time” opportunity, trading off with a teaching partner.  

Please pray about this, and let Heather know if you are willing and 

available to serve in this way.  For more information and details, please 

contact Heather Dyck. 

Throughout the month of October the mission board is again 

preparing to collect goods for Union Gospel Mission.  This 

includes non-perishable food items, fresh produce, clothes, 

hygiene items, cleaning supplies, etc.  Please think about what 

you are able to contribute to that ministry.   If you are willing to 

make a delivery to UGM with what has been collected, talk to 

one of the mission board members. 


